
The Board of Commissioners office released the following road related
information:

COMMISSIONERS' WEEKLY REPORT
June 28, 2002

CASCADE TRACE BRIDGE REPLACEMENT STATUS

The contractor for the replacement of Cascade Trace Bridge is scheduled to
start on-site construction on July 15, 2002. Cascade Trace Bridge is located
off of Slab Creek Road approximately 3 miles southeast of Neskowin.

The contractor is Ross Brothers from Salem. ODOT is administering the
contract for the County.

Initial contractor activities include mobilization of equipment and
materials to the project area. In the several weeks following start of work,
there will be several one day or shorter bridge closures to enable the
contractor to complete required work. During these short closures there will
be a pedestrian bridge available for local residents to use.

The $187,000 bridge replacement project is funded with 80% federal funds,
10% state funds and 10% County matching funds. This project replaces the
existing bridge which is the only cross river public access for the local
community. The existing bridge is failing and currently has a load
restricted weight limit.

Further information regarding the schedule of bridge closures will be
provided directly to the Cascade Trace neighborhood in the near future.

- - - - - - - - -

(the above information was only a portion of the entire Weekly Report)
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